
Babb Elementary Board Report: Suzanne Augare
Official Enrollment for October:
K-3
1-2
2-3

3-0
4-3
5-2

6-0
Total=13

October was a busy month at Babb. 

October 3, we took a field trip to the Pumpkin Patch. It was super fun.

  

On the 4th, we went into the parade in Browning. The kids loved the parade and got lots of 
candy.  

On the 22nd, we had Family Literacy Night. We read a story about how many seeds are in a 
pumpkin.  It was very interesting. We also made pumpkin towers out of candy pumpkins and 
toothpicks.  

On the 30th the PTO put on a Halloween carnival. There was a great turnout, and everyone had 
a great time. Tom Gervais, BPS School Board member, came to win a cake.  On the 31st, we 
had a classroom party. The students all wore their costumes, and the parents brought a lot of 
food.


